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2 June 2021 

Shannon Riggs  
Parliamentary Officer 
Select Committee on Land Access 
GPO Box 572, ADELAIDE SA 5000 
Email: shannon.riggs@parliament.sa.gov.au 

Dear Ms Riggs, 

Re:  Select Committee on Land Access – Support for GPSA submission 

We take this opportunity to write to you with regard to the Grain Producers of South Australia 
(GPSA), submission to the Select Committee on Land Access. 

Livestock SA has had an opportunity to review and have input into the GPSA submission prior to 
finalisation and we fulsomely concur with its contents and recommendations. 

Without engaging in the tedious and pointless exercise of effectively repeating the observations and 
recommendations of the report we simply wish to indicate to the committee that the position of 
Livestock SA is the same as GPSA and that that we fully endorse the contents of the GPSA 
submission. 

Furthermore, Livestock SA also endorses the National Farmers’ Federation (NFF) submission to your 
committee in the same terms. 

If required representatives from Livestock SA will be available to give evidence to the committee if it 
is desired by committee members. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

Andrew Curtis 
CEO   


